
 
 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

HRADF launches the privatization process for Piraeus Port Authority (OLP) 

 

Athens, March 5, 2014 – Taking into consideration the comments made during the discussion 

at the Committee on Economic Affairs of the Hellenic Parliament, the Board of Directors of 

HRADF convened today and approved the terms of the international tender process for the sale 

of a 67% stake of Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 

The tender process will start immediately and is expected to be concluded within the year. 
 
 
For more information and updates please refer to the Hellenic Republic Asset Development 
Fund's website (www.hradf.com). 
 

 

 

http://www.hradf.com/

